
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date:  June 19, 2014 

To:   Board of Education  

From:  Al Roberts, Superintendent 

RE:  Proposed My Math Purchase 

 

 

Lisa Schwartz informed me today that we may need to revise our recommendation for the purchase of the My 

Math materials that are scheduled to be approved on the June 24, 2014 agenda.   During our initial materials 

review, the My Math vendor informed us that the technology features were fully compatible with the iPad; yet 

when we did further testing we have found this not to be the case. Lisa is currently reviewing another option 

that will meet our needs for the 2014-15 school year, and will provide an update to me by the end of the day on 

June 20, 2014.  That recommendation will be sent to the board under separate cover.  The action item for the 

Math curriculum has been left on the agenda with the hope that the board will have enough information to take 

action during the June 24, 2014 board meeting. 
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